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Hearing DELAYED for Kahnawà:ke’s counter to 

Canada’s S-2 (‘Matrimonial Real Interests’) law  
 
For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 18, Tsothóhrha/December 2013) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative 

Coordinating Commission (KLCC) wishes to advise the community that the Hearing for 
the proposed Kahnawà:ke legislation to counter Canada’s S-2 (‘Matrimonial Real 
Interest’) law, originally scheduled for Tuesday January 7, 2014 has been 
POSTPONED. 
 
Certain tasks and activities have to be carried out before the Hearing takes place. Once 
these are completed the meeting will be re-scheduled. Additionally, a draft of the 
proposed Kahnawà:ke legislation will be distributed to the community upon its 
completion. 
 
The KLCC thanks the community for their understanding in this matter. 
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For further information on legislative processes, please contact: 
Kahente Horn-Miller, Coordinator    
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission      
450-632-7500, kahente.horn-miller@mck.ca  
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